
-----Original Message----- 
From: Perry Bender  
Sent: June-15-20 11:56 AM 
To: Council@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] Kirby funding. 

I think it is very shameful that council would even consider giving The Milani Group 
more of taxpayers money . Our entire neighbourhood is upset. You r suppose to 
represent us. Please do the right thing. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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